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Upcoming Events: 

 
 
March 4 - Noodles N’  Notes - Jazz 
band performance 
 
March 5 - UIL Concert and Sight 
Reading 
During/After School at Lake Dallas HS. 
All Advanced Band Students. 
Transportation Provided 
 
March 19 - Braswell Cluster 
Percussion Concert 7pm 
 
March 24 - Pride of Texas Music 
Festival 
During/After School at Pinstack. 
 

 

1 March 2020 

Dear Navo Band Family (Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble)-  

It is UIL Week!  Our students have worked really hard in preparation for 

UIL and we are looking forward to their performances this week.  We 
would love to have as many parents support us as we perform at Lake 
Dallas HS this week.  Please see the emailed itineraries that I sent home on 
Friday for all of the details.  The students also received a hard copy of the 
letter.   

Congrats to the students in band that were inducted into the National 

Junior Honor Society last week.  We had about 20+ band students 
inducted!!!  Also, a big congrats to our students in Choir and Orchestra 
that had UIL last week.  Both groups received Excellent and Superior 
ratings at UIL.  Congrats to our Fine Arts groups and our band students in 
Choir and Orchestra.  

Our Navo Jazz band will be performing this Wednesday, March 4th  at the 

Noodles N’ Notes Jazz Spaghetti Dinner at Braswell HS.  Mr. Hudson will 
have more detailed info for the Jazz students about dress and call times. 
Tickets can be purchased by going to this website: 
squareup.com/store/braswell-band-boosters-2  
 

I will be sending 
home financial 
notices soon to 
students that still 
owe for their band 
fee, school owned 
instrument rental 
fee, and/or their 
Pride of 
Texas/Pinstack $30 
fee.  Please be on 
the lookout for 
those notices.  

 

Have a wonderful 
week!!!   

Mrs. 
Anderson 
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